
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Can you spare some time to help raise much needed funds for our pupils? 

 

We are looking for people to help at our September Coffee Morning and Christmas and Easter 
Bingo Events.  

 

Please give your name to your child’s teacher, the office, or Mrs Nicol if you 
can offer any spare time to help the school.  

You can also pass the return slip in with your child to give to their teacher. 

THANK YOU IN ADVANCE!!  

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

Dear Friends of St John’s, 

I would like to get involved with the Friends of St John’s and help raise 
funds for our pupils.    

My name is _______________________________________________ 

My child’s name is _________________________________________ 

My child’s class is__________________________________________ 

 


